



Nov 17, 2016

The Director General of Statistics Center receives the AAU Chancellor

HE Butti Ahmed Mohammed bin Butti Al Qubaisi - Director General of Statistics Center received Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh –AAU Chancellor- and his accompanying delegation, where both parties discussed the cooperation aspects between the university and the statistics center in the fields of statistics, training, professional development, strengthen the scientific research in addition to facilitate the training of the university's students at the center.

HE Al Qubaisi had a look on the special edition of the university's book which highlights the university's achievements and developments since its inception, he also praised the role of Al Ain University of Science and Technology in qualifying competencies, improving the scientific research and community service in all fields.

For his side, Dr. Atatreh stressed on the importance of this meeting which dealt with different common matters which will enhance the knowledge and skills of the academic staff and the students of the university and support the economic and social development in the country. At the end of the meeting, Dr. Atatreh thanked HE Al Qubaisi for the good reception.

It is worth to mention that the Al Ain University of Science and Technology organized a number of events in collaboration with the statistics center, where the university received a delegation from the Statistical Training Institute headed by Mrs. Raba'a Baniyas –STI Director- where she presented a lecture about the center, its services, and events.

Press Release Link